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On behalf of the President and all members of the E mirates Culinary Guild; we 
would like to express our deepest sympathy and cond olence to the family of 
Chef Gilles Bornarel (Executive Pastry Chef at UFIG  Kuwait) who sadly passed 
away in France earlier this month.  

Gilles was a special friend to the Emirates Culinar y guild having worked in 
Dubai Hilton Hotel at the time of the inception of the Guild in April 1992. Gilles 
was a master pastry chef and artisan and his artist ic skills won him acclaim 
across the globe with his sugar art work competing in competitions globally 
and at the Culinary Olympics.  
 
Gilles will be sadly missed in the industry and aga in we extend our heartfelt 
sympathy to all who knew Gilles  
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Events & Happenings  
 
 

-ECG Monthly Meeting  April 10 venue to be advised  
 
May meeting will be held on the 17th at The Hotel Show 

 
Thank you to Chef Robin Gomes and the Citymax Hotel for hosting the March 
meeting 

  

 

-Interactive Texan Beef Training  May 1st and 2nd with Chef Jay B McCarthy 
from Texas, will be held at the Radisson Blu Deira Creek Hotel, similar style as we 
did before Hands on for Senior and Junior Chefs.  
 
The same training will also be held in Abu Dhabi – Chef David Harnois will 
communicate the details later on 

 

- Junior Chef of the Year 2011  coming this summer 

 

-Global Chefs Challenge coming this summer 

 

 

�
�
-ECG Birthday wishes for April go out to: 
 

Jacob De Klerk 18 th 
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United behind All Japan Chefs Association 
 
Dear Culinary Friends, 
 
The World Association of Chefs Societies and chefs around the world are united in 
thoughts and actions to support our friends and colleagues in Japan. 
 
Sometimes, we all feel powerless against the forces of nature and we have difficulty 
imagining how to carry on. It is in difficult times like this when it is important that 
Chefs around the world stand together. WACS's 80 years of history was built through 
friendship and this friendship is what binds us together. World Chefs Without Borders 
humanitarian Aid was created so that together we could be stronger. With many 
small things we can make a big difference. I ask you all to join us to help our 
Japanese friends in need. Every little bit counts. 
 
On behalf of the World Association of Chefs Societies, I would like our colleagues 
and friends in All Japan Chefs Association to know that they are not alone and they 
have our full support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Gissur Gudmundsson CMC, HAA  
President of the World Association of Chefs Societi es 
www.worldchefs.org 
 
How can I help?  
 
Your contributions to the following bank account are very much appreciated: 
 
BNP Paribas 
2 rue Gaston Boyer 
51100 Reims 
 
WACS - World Chefs Without Borders 
Account number: 00010325333 
IBAN: FR76 3000 4024 8400 0103 2533 323 
SWIFT/BIC: BNPAFRPPCRM  
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The Emirates Culinary Guild Abu Dhabi has moved ahead and elected 
their Executive Committee with the following positions being filled: 
 
Vice-President Abu Dhabi:           Alan Pedge                 Al Raha Beach 
Secretary General:                       Peter De Kauwe         The Club 
Event Secretary:                           David Hanoise            Radisson Blu 
Social Secretary:                          Daniel Nuss                The Yas Hotel 
 
Congratulations to the new team. We look forward to a fruitful alliance 
 
 
 

 
The Emirates Culinary welcomes Chef Bernd Uber as a n Honorary 

Member 
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Emirates Salon Culinaire 2011 
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The United Soybean Board becomes a member of the Emirates Culinary Guild 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Have you visited our website yet?? www.emiratesculinaryguild.net 
 
*If you wish to include anything in the ECG newsletter please email your submission, 
with “Newsletter” in the subject heading, to: theguild@eim.ae 
 
 
 
 

 


